
 
 

 
 

       
 
             RICK SNYDER                           STATE OF MICHIGAN               RICHARD S. KALM 
                    GOVERNOR                                                  MICHIGAN GAMING CONTROL BOARD                EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

  DETROIT 

 

3062 W. Grand Boulevard, Suite L-700, Detroit, MI 48202-6062 
www.michigan.gov/mgcb (313) 456-4100 

 
In the matter of: 

 
 Hazel Park Raceway’s  
 Request to Extend Race Days 
 ___________________________________ 
 

 
ORDER GRANTING HAZEL PARK RACEWAY’S 

 REQUEST TO EXTEND RACE DAYS 
 

 
Hazel Park Raceway submitted a request on August 16, 2017 to extend its current Thoroughbred Race 
Meeting by four (4) race dates, September 10, 11, 17, and18, 2017. 
 
The Michigan Horsemen’s Benevolent and Protective Association (MHBPA) supported Hazel Park 
Raceway’s request and has represented and assured the Michigan Gaming Control Board (MGCB) there is 
adequate horse supply and purse pool funds to conduct four race days. 
 
IT IS ORDERED that the request of Hazel Park Raceway to extend its race dates to September 10, 11, 17, 
and 18, 2017. 
 
 

 
IT IS SO ORDERED. 

 
Dated: August 25, 2017 

 
 
 
         /s/ 
         ______________________________ 
 
         Richard S. Kalm, Executive Director 
         Michigan Gaming Control Board 
 

 
 

 


